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July 1, 2021 

 

Dear Resident of Sunbreaker Cove,  

 

Pidherney’s has been informed that you have elected to have Pidherney’s drill your sanitary service past 

your property line and in the vicinity of your septic tank. Service installation will begin once the mainline is 

installed, with a schedule to be posted to the Summer Village website within the next few weeks. The line 

we install will be 2.7m below ground level and will come to surface in the vicinity your tank. 

 

If lot logistics allow, our equipment set up will generally follow the diagram below: 

 

 
 

We ask landowners to remove hardscape materials around their tanks to facilitate the installation of the service 

line.  Any concerns pertaining to disruption of surface features (i.e. concrete driveways, sheds/garages, decks, 

potted plants) please call Ben Fahlman, Project Manager at 403-322-0027 by July 12. We can review what 

will be required prior to our arrival to ensure we bring your line as close as safely possible to your tank.  

 

For the best installation location of your service line, Pidherney’s suggests landowners contact their plumbing 

contractor in advance of our arrival to excavate pits at their tanks. If pit excavation is not completed prior to 

our arrival, Pidherney’s will strive to install the service line as close to the tank as possible at depth, however 

site limitations will dictate how close the line can be brought safely to your tank.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call. Thank you for your patience during these interruptions. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

PIDHERNEY'S  


